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Hello NCKFers-

Hope you are enjoying the summer, despite the intense heat that continues to broil the nation. Three new resources you may want to check out in this week's Scoop, along with an announcement about the second round of CHIPRA outreach grants and an update on the status of Medicaid and CHIP in the debt ceiling/deficit reduction bill. 
Using Express Lane to Promote Coverage Under the New Health Law
A new brief from the Kaiser Foundation looks closely at how states can use "express lane" principles in designing systems that use existing data held by other government agencies to help identify people who may be eligible for Medicaid, CHIP or subsidies for other coverage and enroll them or renew their coverage. Read the brief here.
What the New Health Law Says about Maintaining CHIP and Medicaid Coverage
The Kaiser Foundation has also released a new fact sheet about the so-called "maintenance of effort" or stability protections in Medicaid and CHIP included in the new health reform law. The fact sheet outlines what states must do to continue to receive federal support for Medicaid and CHIP, the exceptions to the rule and the implications if these protections are repealed. See the fact sheet here.

Health Reform Resources
More on MAGI—Has your state’s eligibility system begun to plan for the shift away from using multiple disregards and toward using the MAGI definition of income?  It’s something each state will have to do by 2014 and is one of the things states can take care of early to smooth that year’s many changes.  For an explanation of the switch, there’s a new blog post from Tricia Brooks and a quick 2-page brief from SHADAC which also has a link to a webinar presentation.

Debt Deal/Deficit Reduction Bill Implications for Medicaid and CHIP
Many of you may be wondering what the debt ceiling/deficit deal signed by President Obama means for Medicaid and CHIP. The good news is that Medicaid and CHIP were spared from the first round of cuts that were agreed to; the bad news is that they will be on the table again for cuts during negotiations by the so-called "Super Committee" this fall. To learn more about what to anticipate during the fall, please go here.

Announcement of Round II CHIPRA Outreach Grants Delayed
We know many of you have applied for the second round of CHIPRA outreach grants and are eagerly awaiting news from CMS.  We learned late last week that the announcement of the second round of CHIPRA outreach grants has been pushed back until later this month.  
As always, please feel free to contact us—or your Network colleagues using the listserve. Go here to see previous issues of the Scoop. 

The Center for Children and Families (CCF) is an independent, nonpartisan policy center based at Georgetown University's Health Policy Institute whose mission is to expand and improve health coverage for America's children and families.
Read more at www.ccfgeorgetown.org and check out our blog at www.theccfblog.org
 

 
